Ottawa County Board of Commissioners 8:00 a.m.
December 3, 2007 Regular Session

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M Luthi,
Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk
Mary Arganbright.

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Luthi.

The official minutes of November 26, 2007, was read, approved, and signed.

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, talked to the commissioners on legal matters. The
group discussed the upcoming zoning appeals hearing.

Janice Davidson, Emergency Management Coordinator, gave the board the memorandum
of understanding from Regional Homeland Security for the foreign animal control. The
commissioners signed the document for the equipment.

Sandy Cline, Health/Aging Department, brought in a proposal for wages for her
departments.

John Copple, Highway Administrator, talked on roads and bridges of the county.

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 37. Ken reported on employee
matters.

Randy Dick, Kaw Valley Insurance, gave updated insurance information to the
commissioners.

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 1:05 p.m.



